
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 2 

Some of our students 

have been ge�ng into 

the Christmas spirit 

with a visit to Gates 

to make Christmas 

wreaths. 



 

Gardening Club have been 

impressed with the speed of 

growth of the herbs that they 

have planted.  This week they 

added planters. 

 

Our gardeners will be taking 

a break next term and       

Gardening Club will resume 

in Term 4.  

In science, students have 

been inves#ga#ng the 

effects of light and water 

on plant growth.   






